
Come Celebrate the Historic Return of
Gila Trout to Whitewater Creek

 New Mexico Department of Game and Fish
Conserving New Mexico’s Wildlife for Future Generations

Saturday, Dec. 1, 11 a.m.
Catwalk Recreation Area

Catwalk Rd., Glenwood, N.M.
Come help us stock and  

fish for this rare, native trout!
(fishing license and free Gila trout permit required)

•	13-inch Gila trout from Mora National Fish Hatchery.

•	Are you new to fishing? Casting demonstrations,   
instruction and equipment will be available.

•	Hot beverages provided by Trout Unlimited.

Information: Jill Wick: jill.wick@state.nm.us


